
Welcome Message to the  
participants of the 18th International 
Exhibition Lesdrevmash 2020

Dear exhibitors, colleagues and visitors to the exhibition, 
On behalf of the Russian Union of Timber Manufacturers 
and Exporters, I would like to welcome the exhibitors, visi-
tors and organisers of the 18th edition of the Lesdrevmash 
international exhibition.
For the past period the exhibition has become the most 
prestigious discussion platform, participation in which 
gives an opportunity to study the progressive world expe-
rience and stimulate the introduction of advanced tech-
nologies in the field of timber engineering. The exhibition 
is traditionally attended by representatives of the fed-
eral authorities and relevant ministries, leading domestic 
and foreign manufacturers of machinery, and prominent 
industry professionals. 
For over 40 years the Lesdrevmash international exhibition 
has been taking the leading positions in Russia and the CIS 
in the field of woodworking. It brings together the best 
samples of machinery, equipment, and the latest technol-
ogies for the logging, woodworking and furniture indus-
tries. Companies from different countries and from all over 

Russia come to Moscow, at EXPOCENTRE Fairgrounds, to 
participate in the exhibition and demonstrate the latest 
achievements and trends.
I am positive that the exhibition will contribute to the 
recovery and development of the domestic timber engi-
neering, international cooperation in this field, solution of 
such priority issues of nowadays as import substitution, 
modernisation and localisation of production and imple-
mentation of innovative technologies.
Let me wish all participants in Lesdrevmash 2020 fruitful 
work and good results. 

Miron Tatsyun
President 
Union of Timber Manufacturers  
and Exporters of Russia


